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Apple Day was a big success – even though the 

weather wasn’t kind.  Big thanks go to David Thomas 

and Andrew Trump who with help from others, made 

the event so enjoyable. 

 

 
And our Car Boot experiment worked out well.  

Thanks go to Debbie Quilter and Tasha Bridgeman 

who organised it all.  It is planned that this will now 

become a regular event in the village. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Then and Now pictures – see facing page 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Macmillan Coffee Morning was well 

attended and raised just over £450 for this 

excellent organisation.  Pam King oversaw the 

event and thanks go to her and to all those 

who helped make it the success it 

undoubtedly was. 

 

Beautiful Reach – courtesy of Rosanna 

 

 

Grass snake – courtesy of Janet Hall 

 

 

Our first ground frost of the winter – courtesy of 

Hilary Fielding 

 


